TerryWatt@AHDF, 03:42 PM 2/7/2003 -0800, re: Danns Save Horses from Impoundment

To: "TerryWatt@AHDF" <terryw@ahdf.org>
From: Carrie Dann <wsdp@igc.org>
Subject: re: Danns Save Horses from Impoundment

Cc:
Bcc:
Attached:

Terry,

Please tell everyone we send the most sincere thanks and appreciation for the incredible efforts
by the horse groups. My background is human rights work and working with human rights
organizations. | am honored to have met so many wonderful people in the horse groups. We
will keep you updated as to the progress of the horses - the BLM is still out there rounding up.
Please feel free to call or come out and visit anytime.

The land fight is alive and well -- thanks again.

Best,
Julie

At 02:45 PM 2/7/2003 -0700, you wrote:
On behalf of the American Horse Defense Fund, we're very happy to hear the BLM and/or

state of Nevada will not be impounding your horses.

I'm on your mailing list as blazingsaddles@rraz.net, many of our members have spread your
messages and written and called BLM to protest their actions in this matter.

The AHDF is also a member organization of the Wild Horse and Burro Freedom Alliance as is
the Doris Day Animal League. We applaud DDAL's efforts and the efforts of all to keep these

horses safe.

We wish you the best in your fight to retain your Shoshone land rights.

Terry Watt
National Policy Research Director
American Horse Defense Fund
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